
 
 
 

CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST  
 

PROJECT MANAGERS 
 
The Central Coast Regional District (CCRD) is undertaking a number of capital projects over the 
next several years. The projects include, but are not limited to: 
 

 Floodplain modelling/mapping and mitigation planning 

 Facility construction 

 Landfill / Transfer Station / Composting projects 

 Water System Upgrades 

 Airport Upgrades 

 Park Upgrades  

Contractors interested in providing hourly project management/supervision consulting services 
related to any of the above projects are encouraged to submit an Expression of Interest (EOI) to 
the CCRD. The EOI can be in letter format and should introduce the company/project manager, 
provide a brief summary of qualifications, identify areas/project types of interest and provide 
detailed hourly rate information.  
 
The CCRD will establish a list of qualified firms/individuals and enter into hourly contracts with a 
firm/individual on an ‘as needed’ basis. Selection will be based on required skills/qualifications, 
value to the CCRD and availability of the contractor(s).   
 
Parties qualified to undertake this work are invited to submit independent Expressions of 
Interest, to:  Central Coast Regional District, 626 Cliff Street, Bella Coola, Fax 250-799-5750, or 
by email to pwm@ccrd.ca prior to 4:00 p.m., March 31, 2020.  
 
The CCRD will not be responsible for any costs incurred by parties in preparing this Expression 
of Interest and no party shall have any claim for any compensation of any kind as a result of 
participating in the EOI and by submission each party shall be deemed to have agreed it has no 
claim.   
 
Enquiries can be directed to Ken McIlwain, Operations Manager at (250) 799-5291 or by email 
to pwm@ccrd.ca  .  
 
 

mailto:pwm@ccrd.ca
mailto:pwm@ccrd.ca

